
SCFOL ART SHOW CHAIR RETIRES

For many years, Barbara Stewart has done an amazing job as the SCFOL Artist
Chair, finding fabulous local artists to fill the San Carlos Branch Library’s Winer
Family Community Room & Art Gallery with  decorative paintings, quilts, and
photography. However as much as we will miss her many creative skills both as
an artist and an Art Show designer, Stewart  feels it is time for her to retire,
and has given her replacement a head start by having filled the SCBL Art Show
Calendar through December, 2025.

Fortunately, a new SCFOL member has volunteered to take over the duties of SCFOL Art Chair. Stay tuned
for a future post to introduce you to Sarah Rowland Calahan. Contact Sarah at
sarahrowlandcalahan@gmail.com. 

 

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2025/05/13/scfol-artist-show-chair-needed/

